
3 6 PARK P L A- Z A 

"tie oteg. ttf 459o- 
5000 WATTS 

January 23, 1961 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R. D. 2, Box 298 
Jalnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Kermit: 

WEBSTER BROADCASTING CO. 

G A L E S B U R G, ILLINOIS 

Thank you for your letter of January 19th with the a mplete and 
accurate logging of WAIK programs on the afternoon of January 18, 1961. 

Please consider this letter as verification of such reception and 
accept our thanks for your interest. 

Abnormal propogation and the resulting unusual skip have been 
fairly com_monplace during the last eighteen ;rnonths...as I'm sure 
you have noticed during your tuning. This makes it possible for 
us to hear from friends far beyond our normal coverage area. 

Thanks again for your report. We shall be happy to hear from you 
at any time. 

73 and good DX, 

F. C. Webster, 
General Manager 
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